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JULY 13, 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
BACK TO SCHOOL GIVEAWAY JULY 19 – 9 am. -2 pm. –  We are officially 
accepting children’s clothing starting now. Please only children’s clothing age 4 
– 18 years old, no adult styled clothing or baby clothing.  Please bring your 
children’s clothing to giveaway to the Youth Building Monday -Thursday 
mornings between 9 am – Noon or you may make other arrangements with 
Marla at 641-414-1377 
 

VBS ANNOUNCEMENTS –  
VBS 2025 True North JULY 21-25 – ONLY 8 DAYS AWAY!! 
1)Thank you to everyone who signed up to bring VBS treats.  Pretty much 
everything is covered, except we could use some more VBS worker snacks.  
Those snacks might not be essential, but they are surely appreciated. 
2) We have enough craft items now.  Thank you to everyone that donated those. 
3) VBS CRAFT HELPERS MEETING - Wednesday, July 16th at 6:30 p.m. in the 
church basement.  If you are a helper for VBS crafts, you should plan to attend 
this meeting to familiarize yourself with the crafts. 
4) VBS STAFF MEETING Sunday, July 20th, following Sunday School.  
5) We currently have 91 children pre-registered for VBS!  A HUGE thank you to all of 
you that got your registrations completed already!  We appreciate it! 
 

INSPIRE OUR SCHOOLS AUG 24 at 6:30 PM Meet at the Murray Community 
Schools Main Entrance – Please join us in praying over our schools’ facility, 
children, and staff for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 

JUST FOR FUN - Little Philip was walking home in the rain with his mother following Sunday 

worship. It finally stopped raining as they rounded the corner, where to their surprise and 
delight a vivid double rainbow appeared in the sky. 
“Doesn’t it look like an artist painted this rainbow?” his mother exclaimed. “I bet God painted 
this just for you!” 
“Yes,” replied Philip, “God did it and he did it left-handed.” 
Confused, his mother asked him, “What makes you say God did this with his left hand?” 
“Well,” said Philip, “we learned at VBS that Jesus sits on God’s right hand.” 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WORSHIPING THROUGH SERVICE 

NURSERY THIS WEEK: Michelle Gantz and Sierra Cleghorn 
 NEXT WEEK: Rich and Vicki Homewood 
COMMUNION MEDITATON THIS WEEK: Dale Escher 
 NEXT WEEK: Randy Dunbar 
COMMUNION PREPARATION THIS WEEK: Diane Miller 

NEXT WEEK: Maddy Heckman 
GREETERS THIS WEEK: Raydean and Deanne Boles 
 NEXT WEEK: Ralph and Diane Miller 
USHERS THIS WEEK: Andy Heckman and Dave Flaherty 
 NEXT WEEK: Eddie Otto and Trevor Robins 
COUNTING TEAM THIS WEEK: Andy Heckman and Randy Dunfee 

NEXT WEEK:  Dennis Jeter and Fred Baumfalk 
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THIS WEEK AT MURRAY CHURCH OF CHRIST 
SUNDAY 9:30 AM  Worship Service  

10:45 AM   Sunday School for all ages 
  7:00 PM  High School IGNITE Youth  
 
 

TUESDAY  9 AM – 12 PM       Food Pantry Open 
    

 

WEDNESDAY  10:30 AM               Mt. Toppers Bible Study 
6:30 PM  The Chosen Watch Party 
7:00 PM                 Jr. High IGNITE Youth  

 
 

THURSDAY 9 AM – 12 PM       Food Pantry Open 
 
SATURDAY 9 AM – 2 PM                  Back to School Giveaway in Youth Bldg
  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for joining us today.  You are welcome here. 
Are you visiting our church today? Or do you have a prayer request ? 
We would love to get to know you and/or pray with you! Please fill out the information 
below, tear it off, and place it in the offering plate or give it to Pastor Brian. 
Name:_________________________________ Phone# ________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

Can we pray with you in some way? 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK 

June Flaherty – recovering from heart arrhythmia  
Josiah Heckman – coming back from Guatemala medical mission trip and then 
takes 2nd set of Boards test next weekend 
Sharon Dunfee – starting radiation therapy soon 
Nancy Ingrahm – health concerns 
NM and TX flooding victims 
Keith Blunt – thyroid problems 
Janeice Hood – health concerns 
 
 
 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SERMON NOTES 

Appreciate- I Appreciate You! 

Philippians 1:3-11 

 

For ALL Your Help in Ministry 

 

For Sharing God’s Grace 

 

For a Love that Grows 
 

JULY 13, 2025 


